
CVA is asking to renew our lease agreement for the 1100 E 11th Street property. We were limited in 
using the space during the last year, mainly because of the sweltering summer. However, we expect to 
utilize the space more frequently during the fall season as it would be more appropriate to 
accommodate patrons.    


